
The homeless problem and drugs are killing our youth and communities. 
 
Oregon's Ballot Measure 110, which aimed to decriminalize possession of small 
amounts of hard drugs such as fentanyl and methamphetamine and redirect $270 
million in tax revenue to improve the state's drug addiction treatment system, has 
miserably failed to achieve its intended goals. 
 
This measure has led to severe damage and increased suffering across the state, 
including those with addiction issues, and the situation shows no signs of improvement. 
 
We need to stop drugs. They need to be illegal! 
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